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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission l
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Licensee Event Report (LER) 93-002-02

Reference: A. FPC to NRC letter,'3F0494-02, dated April 4,1994
B. FPC to NRC letter, 3F0493-14, dated April 28, 1993

Dear Sir:

Please find the enclosed Licensee Event Report (LER) 93-002-02. This supplement
is submitted by Florida Power Corporation in accordance with 10 CFR 50.73.

This supplement provides a revised corrective action completion date for work
related to new trenches and cables. The original LER stated: " Completion of this
project will be determined by outage: enabling work performance and is expected
to be completed by mid 1995". At the time this commitment was made, a mid-cycle
outage was planned for CR-3. Since that time, based on the performance of CR-3,
the mid-cycle outage was determined not to be necessary for the reliability of
CR-3 and was subsequently cancelled. As a result, completion of this work was
not accomplished. The completion date has been revised to be at the conclusion
of the Refuel 10 outage, scheduled to be completed on April 15,1995.

Sincerely,
i

2-| /)'clia--
B. J. Hickle, Director
Nuclear Plant Operations
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Project Manager, NRR Senior Resident Inspector
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